
DATES 

2018 

 

Term 2 Starts 

30th April 

 

 

BOT Meeting 

Dates 

16th May 

20th June 

 

Queens      

Birthday 

4th June 

(No School) 

 

Juniors 

Ice Skating 

Lessons 

(Every Friday) 

1st June            

to  

 6th July 

 

 

Term 2 Ends 

6th July 

 

 

School News  

Welcome to Term 2 
 

It is great to see everyone back at school refreshed after the Autumn break 

and ready for another busy term. 
 

We welcome Lucas and his family to Glenorchy School. Lucas turned five 
during the school holidays. He also welcomed little brother, Cooper, into his 
family so this is a very exciting time for him. Tomorrow, we also welcome 

Hunter to school, who will join his big sister Sienna in the Junior Room. We 
begin the term with the school roll at 31. 
 

Junior Room Ice Skating lessons will begin on Friday 1st of June. We are 
booked in at the rink from 2:00pm to 3:00pm each Friday from then until 

the end of the term. More information will be sent home regarding travel  
arrangements closer to the time.    
 

Mr Dave Dubnik also returns to Glenorchy School this term every Friday 
afternoons to take Technology lessons with our Year 7 and 8 students. 
 

On Wednesday 16th May, Helen, along with three Senior Room students 
will get the opportunity to attend an Enviro Schools Hui in Queenstown 

looking at waste management. The students who attend will report back to 
us on their findings. 
 

Finally, we wish to acknowledge all the wonderful support we have from our 
parent community who quietly do things around the school. From looking 

after the chickens over the holidays, gardening, doing odd jobs around the 
school to helping out in the classrooms. Also a big thank you to Jenny and 
Rex who continue to improve the state of our school gardens. It is all very 

much appreciated.   

 
                         Paula, Helen, Andrew, Jenny & Gorettie 
 
 

 
 

 
                 
                
 
            The Fox and the Owl 
                        By Connie 
 
    The owl swooped down to get food. 
       A fox was hungry. It saw the owl.  
The fox wanted to eat the owl for dinner.  
The fox got the owl. It had the owl for dinner. 
               

1 S T  M A Y  T E R M  2  I S S U E  1  

PTFA 

Meeting 

Friday 4th May 

6:30pm 

At  

Bold Peak Lodage 

  



NZSKI School passes will be available from May 7th from our head of-
fice, level 1 of the  station building.  The snow centre is currently  un-

dergoing a makeover and will not be open as it has been in previous 
years.  If you have passes that need to be renewed and you have your 

children’s my pass cards please give us   a call and we can process 
these over the phone 03 450 1970.   If you are a new pass holder you 
will need to come and see us.                  

Alternatively we will be at the Wakatipu Ski sale on the 27th May and 
you are welcome to come and see us there and purchase your   pass-
es.  We expect the new and improved    Coronet peak and Remarkables 

store to be open Queens Birthday weekend. 

  


